ST NEOTS FOLK CLUB

10 July at 10:18 - Q

Dear Folk Club friends - | have some very sad news to deliver. Patti Pitt passed away on Friday. Our
thoughts are with Roger and her family at this sad time. | know that she will missed by you all.

She has run the Folk Club for over 40 years and has been a good friend to so many of us. She was a
larger than life character who put so much work and passion into making this Folk Club what it is
today. In so many ways she was "St Neots Folk Club".

If you wish to send Roger and his family your best wishes and condolences please do so at

Mill House
Bolnhurst
Beds MK44 2ER

We have decided, with Roger's approval, to carry on with this Tuesdays Open Stage night. It is what
Patti and Roger both wanted and we believe it will also be an opportunity for us all to come together
at this sad time. Please come along if you feel able to.

We will keep you informed of arrangements.

St Neots Folk Committee


https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100068962595250&__cft__[0]=AZU57t0d2ih9_Xt5SuOg5jXiQ14Ph4bANE99Tb59Sq7bbJZCLbW9BQqQtCQdB8smqWM04Y26TkuVlujgLwd9IIqXgVoQep6VM5qlKTaFSyswy5sEQdqG3tQwrm4cduUHCTB8JQEn8KPXrBPTmVOJAA_415HJ4WXYRd_izteHIogPDMDNoZbxDqvDyyq0ZcmpQT0&__tn__=-UC%2CP-y-R

